

## Autumn Disco Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> October

Dear parents / carers,

The 2018 Autumn Disco is held at school on Thursday 17th October.

Children in **Reception and Year 1** are allowed in at **6.00pm**, together with the siblings of these children. All other children (**Year 2 upwards**) should arrive at **6.30pm**. This allows the younger children time to settle in before the older children arrive.

In addition, only children that currently attend St. Paul's are allowed in the Disco and all children need to be collected from school by **8.00pm** by a responsible adult

The price is £2 per child. If you wish to stay with your child at the Disco then the cost per adult is £1.50. However if you would like to volunteer to help on the night then entrance is free. Please leave your name at the school reception and someone from the PTA will be in touch.

As well as the Disco, where the children can boogie in their best dresses or party pants, there are other activities such as lucky dip, along with sweets and glow sticks to buy. Refreshments in the form of hot dogs are available plus juice, water and crisps. Face painting and temporary tattoos are also available on the night. Please note the tattoos are easily removed with baby oil. Prices range from 20p to 50p, and all stall holders are happy to help children who are not confident with money.

The children have a wonderful time and grow in confidence with each school Disco, however if you have any concerns please seek out a member of the PTA or ask at reception.

A gentle reminder that no Halloween themed fancy dress clothing is allowed. Please note that anyone dressed inappropriately will be refused entry.

No mobile phones or any electronic recording devices are allowed at the disco (children or adults) for the safety of all the children.

Let's celebrate together. Any questions please ask via the PTA Facebook and twitter pages or via email.

St. Paul's Parent Teachers Association (PTA).